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ICI Letter on Treasury NPRM on
Outbound Investment Program
ICI provided comments on the US Department of the Treasury’s (Treasury) Notice of
Proposed Rulemaking regarding Provisions Pertaining to US Investments in Certain National
Security Technologies and Products in Countries of Concern (NPRM), which has been issued
as the second step in implementing regulations to effectuate the August 9, 2023, Executive
Order “Addressing United States Investments in Certain National Security Technologies and
Products in Countries of Concern” (Executive Order). 

Read more in the comment letter.
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